
SOUTHWELL CITY 
Covid-19  Charter  

 

We hope that through the diligence of our players, our coaches and our 
parents/carers no one will contract the virus from football activities.  It is by all 
supporting each other that this can be achieved.  
 
The club commits to: 
 

• Follow the FA guidance and the league guidance for the league the player is playing in. 
 

• Communicate regularly with our coaches to ensure they are aware of the risks and the processes 
they must follow.  

 

• To be transparent with our risk assessment work 
 

• To listen to and update any parents/carers, players or coaches regards any safety concerns they 
may have. Please contact Richard Miller, Welfare Officer and Covid Officer via the clubs web site 
or phone.  

 

The club asks coaches to: 
 

• Follow the guidance released by the club, FA and leagues 
 

• Raise/share any concerns with the Welfare Officer or the Club Secretary in his absence.  

 
 

• Ensure parents/carers consent to competitive football on behalf of the player or where over (18) the 
player consents themselves.  

 

The Club asks the parents/carers to: 

 

• Read the clubs and FA guidance as released on our web site for their information.  
 

• Support minimising risk by talking players re the guidance 
 

• Provide named water bottles and PPE as guided  
 

• Consider their own encouragement of the players when we are asking the players to minimise goal 
celebrations and shouting to each other when directly in front of another player.  

 

• Note changing facilities may be restricted 
 

The Club asks the players to: 
 

• To read the guidance and discuss with parents/carers if under 18. 
 

• To follow the guidance of coaches  
 

• To enjoy playing the game again.  
 

 
 


